"The West Milford MUA is issuing a town wide alert due to suspicious activity at its facilities.  Currently the Bald Eagle Village Community is experiencing low to no water pressure due to operational difficulties.  The MUA professionals are on site and are working on restoring service. Due to the vandalism and tampering of the MUA facilities in the recent weeks the MUA is enhancing security at its facilities immediately for your safety and protection. Should you see anything suspicious at any time please call the West Milford Police Department to report it.  Thank you"
